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THE LIQUOR PERMIT OF: 

 

LA SORPRESA Y MAS RESTAURANT & BAKERY    
61 CEDAR STREET 

 NORWALK, CT 
 

HAS PAID A FINE OF $2,000. AND HAS BEEN 

SUSPENDED 
for the following dates: 

 

JANUARY 12 
THROUGH AND INCLUDING 

 FEBRUARY 10, 2007 
 

This suspension has been imposed for violation of 
 the following statutes or regulations: 

 

30-76 Purchase for resale 
30-74 Unauthorized sale prohibited 

30-77 Disposing of liquor without a permit 
30-54 Permit to be framed and hung 

30-6-A12 Permittee name sign 
30-51 Sales in dwelling houses regulated 



 


